
 

What’s happening at DoL?  
 
Inspectors’ code of conduct  
The Inspector’s code of conduct is at final discussions at National Economic Development and Labour 
Council (Nedlac) level on the basis that the legal system shifted from a supreme legislature to a 
constitutional state owing to a shift of labour laws that were either repealed, amended or new ones 
developed. 
 
The PSA tabled the matter at the DBC for consultation and submission of inputs that will be discussed 
at task team level. Affected members are requested to peruse the attached document and submit 
inputs directly to thami.makuzeni@psa.co.za by 5 July 2019 to allow fruitful engagements at the task 
team.  
 
Members will be informed of developments. 
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